
 

 

Western Sydney Airport Project 

(Badgerys Creek) 

 

The Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and 
Cities invites all Aboriginal stakeholders with an interest in the 
Western Sydney Airport site at Badgerys Creek to an 
Aboriginal Stakeholder Forum.  

This will be the fifth forum in the Preparatory Activities and 
early works program and will present information on cultural 
heritage management and salvage actions within the airport 
site. Please note the earlier start time of 12:00 midday. 

28 March 2018  

12:00 – 2:00 pm  

St Marys Memorial Hall 
corner of the Great Western Highway and Mamre Road,  
St Marys, Sydney 

Please let us know by 26 March if you or a representative of 
your organisation intend to be present by contacting: 

Navin Officer Heritage Consultants  

02 6282 9415 
navinofficer@nohc.com.au 

 

 

Aboriginal Stakeholder Forum 
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